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Vote by Mail Ballots Mailed for the California Gubernational Recall Election 

LOS ANGELES – The Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) began mailing Vote by 
Mail ballots to all registered voters for the September 14, 2021 California Gubernational Recall Election.  

Some registered voters may receive their Vote by Mail ballots as early as this weekend, however, most 
registered voters will receive their Vote by Mail ballots by August 16.   

Voters can track the mailing of their Vote by Mail ballot with Where’s My Ballot.  

We encourage voters to safely participate in this election by returning their mail-in ballot early. There 
are several safe return options available: 

• Return by mail, no postage required – must be postmarked by Election Day 
• Drop off at a Ballot Drop Box – All Drop Boxes will be open by August 16 
• Drop off at a Vote Center  

The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing essential 
records management and election services in a fair, accessible and transparent manner. For more 
information, visit lavote.net and follow us on Twitter @LACountyRRCC.  
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